
 

16 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to tell you that we have three places available on our trip to Iceland in July. 
Full details of the trip can be found on our website HERE. 
 
If your young person is interested in this opportunity please complete THIS FORM to express 
interest. Responses will be logged in time and date order and on Wednesday 23 April we 
will contact the first three students that have responded to offer a place. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £1050. Ideally the balance would be paid by Monday 7 
July however, we appreciate that this is an expensive trip and there is not long to pay the 
balance; if this will not be possible, we will be able to arrange a payment plan that goes 
beyond the trip. 
 
Please note this email is being sent to the whole of Year 9, if you have already paid for your 
young person to attend this trip, the place is secured and there is nothing further for you to 
do. 
 
If you have any questions please let me know (kgray@carringtonschool.org). 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs K Gray 
Assistant Headteacher, Trip Lead 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/15-May-Year-8-An-Opportunity-to-Visit-Iceland-in-Year-9.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUQlNDWkJKMTE3N1ZaTkw4Q003RkxQMERTSy4u
mailto:kgray@carringtonschool.org

